
Friday 26th March 2021 

Newsletter 16 01926 640326 

Best wishes, Mrs Westwood and all the staff at Lighthorne Heath.  

Have an eggs-ellent weekend! 

      admin2064@welearn365.com 

Dear parents, and carers, 

Easter Gift 

We are delighted to be organising an Easter gift for every one of our families. The gift bags will contain 
all the ingredients to make a delicious pizza for the family, including pizza bases, tomato sauce, 
sweetcorn, pineapple and mozzarella cheese. There will also be an Easter egg for every child...yummy! The 
Easter gift bags will be ready for collection next Wednesday 31st March and Thursday 1st April. Mrs 
Hendriksen will text you with a collection time to pick up your family gift pack, so that we can maintain 
social distancing guidelines.  We are grateful to Greggs for supporting this initiative . 

Diary Dates  

Friday 26th March 2021      MUFTI Day. Bring 50p to come in your own  
        choice of clothes. All proceeds to School Fund 

Thursday 1st April 2021      Last day of the Spring Term  

Friday 2nd April 2021      Good Friday—school closed for a public holiday.  

Monday 5th April-Friday 16th April    School closed for the Easter holiday 

Friday 16th April       National Offer Day for Reception places         
        September 2021 

Monday 19th April 2021      Summer Term begins—children return to school 

Monday 3rd May      Early May Bank Holiday—school closed 

Friday 28th May      Break up for Half-term 

Monday 7th June      INSET Day—school closed for staff training 

Wednesday 21st July     Last day of Summer Term 

Thursday 22nd July-Wednesday 1st September  Summer Holidays  

Thursday 2nd September      INSET Day—school closed for staff training 

Friday 3rd September     INSET Day—school closed for staff training 

Monday  6th September     Autumn Term begins—children come to school 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 

The children in Nursery 
and Reception continued 
to explore their topic of 
‘Dangerous  Dinosaurs’ 

this week.  

 

In their Forest Schools session, the children 
demonstrated how a variety of dinosaurs 

would have moved around our school field. 
They then used natural materials to make 

some dinosaur art.  
In mathematics, the children have been 

making dinosaurs using a range of shapes 
and then naming the shapes the children 

have used. There were some lovely designs!  



UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 

The children have also        
embraced the start of Spring 
by painting some pictures of 

daffodils, and they have made 
their own play-dough following 

a recipe. 





Nursery and Reception 

Mrs Hartley’s and Mrs Manley’s Lighthorne Heath   
Hero this week is Jessica. Jessica has a brilliant atti-
tude to learning and is always willing to have a go. 
She is also one of the most thoughtful children, making 
sure that everyone else is happy. This week, Jessica has 
painted a beautiful daffodil. She thought carefully about 
the shapes and correct colours to use. Well done    
Jessica!  

 

Year 1/2/3 

Mrs Bazeley has nominated Toby to be the Y1/2/3 class 
Lighthorne Heath Learning Hero. He always comes 

into school with a smile ready to learn and tries 
his best in all that he does. He manages his 

distractions well and is willing to take risks with his 
learning to try and improve.  

 

Year 4/5/6 

Mrs Cox’s Lighthorne Heath Hero nomination this week is   
Alfie. He showed great perseverance with his mathematics learning 
this week, having a go and not giving up, even when he found it 
hard. What a fantastic attitude to learning. Alfie!  

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 


